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December 12, 2022 

I respectfully submit a docket item to your Honorable Council requesting the approval to accept 
and expend a $10,610.01 bequest from the estate of Audrey M. Cooper for the purpose of 
supporting the programs and services of the Newton Senior Center. 

Audrey contributed in so many ways to the City of Newton with a long-standing commitment to 
programs and services for older residents. I am so grateful for the legacy she continues to create. 

· Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
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Sincerely, 

Ruthanne Fuller 
Mayor 



City of Newton 
Department of Senior Services 

Newton Council on Aging 

'1111 
The Senior Center 

Mayor Ruthanne Fuller 
1000 Commonwealth Ave 
Newton, MA 02459 

Dear Mayor Fuller, 

November 30, 2022 

I am writing to request that you docket an item with the City Council requesting 
authorization for the acceptance and expenditure a bequest from Audrey M. Cooper's 
Estate in the amount of $10,610.01 for the purpose of supporting the programs and 
services of the Newton Senior Center. 

You are well aware of Audrey's contributions to the city. It is an honor to continue to get her 
support in this way. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please let me know. if you have any questions. 

~~ 
Jayne Colino 
Director, Department of Senior Services 

Newton Council on Aging/Senior Center 1345 Walnut Street I Newton, MA 02460 
Tel: 617-796-1660 I Fax: 617-969-9560 

E-mail: info@newtonseniors.org I Web Site: www.newtonseniors.org 


